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Hi, 

 

I have relied on food stamps a handful of times in my life. I was always grateful to be 

able to stretch my dollars further and support local farmers at the market with the 

double up program. Please keep funding it! Food is expensive and farming is hard 

work. It is vital that we support people being able to access food and the farmers that 

feed us. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sadie 


